
RESULTS 
according to the educational practice of 1st year students of the specialty 

"Space technology and technology» 
 

Defense of reports on training practice took place on 14.06.2020 at 11.00 using a video 
conference on the ZOOM platform in online mode. The conference was attended by members of 
the Commission: Professor Yergaliev D.S., associate Professor Rakishev Zh.B., associate 
Professor Moldamurat Kh., as well as heads of educational practices in the Kazakh and Russian 
departments, associate Professor Zhakupova A. E. and senior teacher zhumabayeva A. S. 
respectively. 

Students ' presentations were presented, as well as electronic reports and scans of diaries 
uploaded to individual tasks of the Platonus system. 

With a welcoming speech of head of the Department "Space engineering and 
technology", Professor D. S. ergaliyev 

First presented student Abilov Aidan, spoke about the venue of the training practices, the 
challenges which faced it during the practice in the "Laboratory of small satellites" at the 
Department. 

 
The next speaker was a student Sadykpayev Alisher, who told about the work done 

during the training practice in a remote format on the basis of the Department.

 
 
 



 Also, the student Shalkar Adilet, who also had an internship at the Department in remote 
mode, made a speech. 

 
In General, members of the Commission heard reports of 1st year students, and for 

summing up invited the heads of educational practice groups Ctit-11, Ctit-13, Ctit-12. The 
managers thanked the students for the work done, for the fact that during the period of distance 
learning in practice, they constantly got in touch, completed tasks. 

Conclusion: Consider the final defense of the educational practice of students of the 1st 
year of the specialty Space engineering and technology held. Accept electronic reports and 
submit ratings to the Platonus system 


